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RSA has learned that some RSA members have been contacted by telephone and asked to 
provide personal information with the promise of an additional bonus or some other benefit. 
THIS IS A SCAM. RSA, PEEHIP, and their Board members will NEVER call, text, or email 
you and ask for your Social Security number, PID, birthday, checking account information, or 
credit card numbers. 

It is important in this day and age to protect your personal information. Many of these scam 
callers are targeting our members based upon their social media posts and information. Beware 
of the information that you share on social media. A scam caller may appear to know you based 
on your social media profile or posts and then use that information to lure you into providing 
more identifying information. It is best to limit sharing of personal information in a public 
forum. 

If you have received a scam call, please report the scam call to the Federal Trade Commission 
either online at https://reportfraud.ftc.gov/#/ or by phone at 1-877-382-4357 (9:00 AM - 8:00 
PM, ET). We also ask that you please notify RSA of the scam call by calling 1-877-517-0020 so 
that we may warn other members as needed. Thank you. 
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